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UNITED STATES

g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
g ;y WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

\....+/ '
.

August 18, 1982
F

Mr. John Su111vm
33 Chartley Brook Lane IN RESPONSE REFER
Attleboro, Massachusetts 02703 TO F01A-82-349

Dear Mr. Sullivan:

This is in response to your letter dated July 28, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents regarding
California Salvage and U.S. Nuclear Corporation; WASH-734 and a microfiche
copy of AEC - TR - 7308.

. As explained during an August 11, 1982 telephone conversation with
Mr. Stephen Isaacs of my staff, California Salvage of San Pedro, CA did
have the authorization to dispose of radioactive waste in the ocean but
did not exercise it. U.S. Nuclear Corporation of Burbank, CA was never
authorized to dispose of radioactive waste in the ocean. As per that
conversation, neither docket was reproduced.

A paper copy of WASH-734, "U.S. Sea Disposal Operations" and a microfiche
| copy of AEC - TR - 7308, "A Study of Artificial Radioactivity of the
| Atmosphere and Especially the Clouds" are enclosed.
| This completes action on your request.

Sinperely,.
Y/k

JA
f, M. Felton, Director,

Division of Rules and Records| -

Office of Administration
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